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The Christmas play is Wednesday
at 9 and Thursday at 6 pm.  We
encourage grandparents and
family to attend the Wednesday
program at 9 am.  Thursday is the
final performance of the play at 6
pm. It is normally a crowded
performance.  Students need to
be in their classroom at 5:30.
Students are to dress in nice
clothing.

White elephants gifts can be
brought in anytime.  Please have
them in classroom wrapped by
Dec. 20

What We Learned
Reminders

I will be gone next week, and
Mrs. Jerman will teach in the
classroom. I will update grades
over Christmas break; the week
students return, they can finish
any missing work. Grade cards
will go out the week of Jan. 13. 
Please reach out, if you have
any questions or concerns.

We are continuing our nonfiction
unit. Students are working on
writing summaries with an
opening sentence, a closing
sentence, and valid details.
Prefix quiz 12/19

ELA/Reading

Students learned how to add
and subtract decimals.  We are
now learning how to multiply
and divide decimals.

 Math

Memory:   In the beginning was
the Word, and the Word was
with God, and the Word was
God.  He was in the beginning
with God.  All things were made
through him, and without him
was not anything made that
was made.  In him was life, and
the life was the light of men.
John 1:1-4
Memory test Thur 

Religion

Notes

December 13, 2024Update from Cara



Dr. Stuhlman
     Email: principal@kingsacademylo.com   Phone:  (573)693-9245 
Mrs. Jerman
      Email: hjerman@kingsacademylo.com    Phone: (573)693-9245 
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I What We Learned

Dec. 18 - Christmas
program @ 9 am
Dec. 19 - Christmas
Program @ 6 pm. Students
need to be at school at
5:30. 
Dec. 20 - Kids can wear
pajamas if they want.
Dec. 20 - Christmas Party @
11 AM, pizza provided by
PALS
Dec. 20 - 1/2 Day, Dismiss at
12:15
Dec. 20 - End of 3rd Quarter
Dec. 21 - Jan 3 - Christmas
Break
January 6th

       Students Return to School
January 17th @ 6:30

       Mother-Son Nerf Night
January 26th @ 10:45

       King’s Kids Sunday
February 7th @ 6:30

       Daughter Dance
February 22 @ 5:30

       Hollywood Red Carpet Gala
May 9th

       History of the United States
       Time and Menu TBD

We completed our review of
the regions and are preparing
for the unit test. The test is on
Tuesday, December 17th.

Social Studies 

Our mini-unit on matter has led
to a better understanding of
particles in a solid, liquid, and
gas. Also, our observations skills
are developing as we learn about
qualitative and quantitative
observations. We used the
scientific method to investigate
whether or not the water
temperature 
affects the rate 
of color loss in 
a skittle.

Science

Upcoming Events

Update from Dr. Stuhlman and Mrs. Jerman


